No.F.1(12)NGO/ 14
GOVERNMENT OF PAKISTAN
ECONOMIC AFFAIRS DIVISION

[slamabad, July 8, 2014

Section Officer (INGOs)
Phone: 051-9201789

Subject: SIGNING OF MOU

Dear Ms. Baela Raza Jamil,

I am directed to refer your letter dated 7th July 2014 on the
subject noted above and to say that EAD acknowledges your request for

signing of MoU and to inform you that the same is under process.

Regards,
Sl K>\

(IDREES MUHAMMAD)

Ms. Baela Raza Jamil,
Director Programs,
[dara-e-Taleem-o-Aagahi,
House No. 11, Street No. 38,
F-6/1,

Islamabad.




